
 

 

Survey on Teacher Training and Experiences with Dual Diagnosis 

 

Dear Teacher, 

Researchers at Texas Tech University are currently seeking input from special education 

and general education teachers about their training and experiences in working with 

students with dual diagnosis. The term dual diagnosis is used to describe students with 

intellectual and developmental disabilities and mental health conditions.  

This study should only take 7-10 minutes to complete, and you can stop at any point and 

skip any questions you prefer not to answer. There are no foreseeable risks to your 

participation. To protect your confidentiality, you will not be asked to provide your name 

or any identifying information.  

We are asking you to complete our survey. If you are interested in participating in 

this study, please click this link to access the survey. 

If you have any questions about this research, please contact Dr. Stacy Carter 

(stacy.carter@ttu.edu). For more information contact the Texas Tech Human Research 

Protection Program Office of the Vice President for Research, Texas Tech University, 

Lubbock, TX  79409, or you can email your questions to hrpp@ttu.edu or call (806) 742-

2064.  

Thank you for your time and support. 
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